
We are incredibly excited to announce we had a very successful Hospice 
Brunch and Silent Auction back in April!

Thank you to all who donated baskets, commodities, and time helping with 
the event. We had a great turnout, and couldn’t be more grateful to have the 
opportunity to see all of our Iroquois Memorial Hospice friends, families, and 
community members. We hope to see you all again next year!
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Iroquois Memorial Hospice Brunch Success

Grief Share® (Weekly Grief Support Group) 
Wednesdays from 6/5/24 to 8/28/24  • 6:30-8:00 pm at Saint Johns Lutheran Church, Schwer • 1812 E 1130 N. Rd, Milford
Pre-register at griefshare.org • Questions: Contact Jill Scherf at 815.471.5510

Congratulations to Iroquois Memorial Hospice!

IMH Hospice is a 5 star agency according to Medicare's family and caregiver survey ratings located on Medicare.gov 
care and compare website. Not only did IMH Hospice receive the top score, we are THE ONLY AGENCY in our area that 
received a 5 star rating! IMH Hospice scored above the national and state averages in every care category assessed. Our 
professional staff dedicate themselves to providing the highest quality care possible to our patients and your loved ones, 
and our 5 star rating is something we are so very proud of!

June is Alzheimer’s & Brain Awareness month

Join the Alzheimer’s Association in going purple and raising awareness. #ENDALZ

History: In 1906, German physician Alois Alzheimer described the case of Auguste Deter, 50 year 
old female, with profound memory loss. This was the first documented case of Alzheimer’s disease, 
although it was not called so then. In 1983, President Ronald Regan initiated the observance of 
Alzheimer’s and Brain Awareness Month to raise awareness about the disease and get people involved 
in recognition of the diseases as well as the types of care required by someone suffering from it.

Memorial Pillows

Iroquois Memorial Hospice recognizes the importance 
of preserving the memories of loved ones that we have 
lost. Iroquois Memorial Hospice offers a way to treasure 
and preserve the memory of your loved one by making 
a pillow from an article of their clothing. By providing 
us with a shirt, we will sew a pillow filled with love and 
memories for you to cherish. For more information, 
please contact Traci Bishop at 815.432.0185.

Quilts of Hope

IMH Hospice has many quilts 
displayed throughout the office 
in honor of patients that we have 
lost, called the “Hall of Quilts”. If 
you would like a quilt square to 
decorate in memory of your loved 
one, please contact Traci Bishop  
at 815.432.0185.


